10.

ROADING REFORM
LOCAL GOVERNMENT NZ DISCUSSION DOCUMENT RR 8868

The City Streets Manager reported, submitting the Council’'s comments on the
LGNZ discussion document “Transport — Beyond Better” for confirmation.

Draft comments on the document were prepared by the City Streets Manager and
referred to the Roading Reform Working Party on 16 February 1999. As comments
on the document were required by mid February the working party, after making a
number of amendments, approved the draft.

The Committeedecided to confirm the action taken by the Roading Reform
Working Party.



